
How Fauci Used The AIDS Epidemic To Gain Power And Become The
Figurehead Of Medical Tyranny [VIDEOS]

Description

The COVID-19 pandemic caused untold heartache around the globe. In America, people lost their
livelihoods, loved ones, and businesses. The massive wave of repercussions from the government’s
reaction to the pandemic is still playing out. But among all the turmoil, loss of life, and suffering was Dr.
Anthony Fauci. Positioning himself at the forefront of the pandemic, Fauci not only became a
household name practically overnight, but he amassed a sizable fortune while doing so. Just in 2019
alone, Fauci made $417,608. He is also the highest paid government employee in all the federal
government. But the doctor’s rise to fame and power wasn’t necessarily a coincidence.

A new three-part series called “Fauci Unmasked,” which was produced by the Daily Wire and hosted
by Michael Knowles, dives into the deep, dark past of Dr. Fauci and how his gain to power didn’t start
with COVID-19 but the AIDS epidemic.

Take a look.

 

And the funds for this are unlikely to be enough.

Knowles didn’t just skim through the doctor’s past as he highlighted in the video below that Fauci was
caught performing unethical experiments that were not in line with the FDA. To make it worse, this
wasn’t only in America as Dr. Fauci moved operations all over the world. One of his most startling
accusations came when Dr. Fauci was accused on testing a drug meant for AIDS patients on foster
kids. According to the video, there was no protection put in place either.

Moving past the AIDS epidemic, Knowles detailed how Dr. Fauci transitioned to creating a vaccine for
Anthrax. Needing money to fund the research, the doctor diverted over $117 million for AIDS research
to help “advanced development” of the anthrax vaccine. The following year, Fauci once again diverted
money to help fight bioterrorism. That amount was for a whopping $5.6 billion.
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https://www.forbes.com/sites/adamandrzejewski/2021/01/25/dr-anthony-fauci-the-highest-paid-employee-in-the-entire-us-federal-government/?sh=4e49a12e386f


Speaking about the series, Knowles admitted, “It is no exaggeration to say that Dr. Fauci is the most
powerful politician in America, which is itself the most powerful nation on earth. He’s the highest-paid
employee of our federal government and the only person that the President of the United States has
said he would not under any circumstances fire.

“Over the past two years, he has completely upended our society, our civil liberties, and our way of life
according to his whims, which have changed on a weekly and sometimes daily basis. And yet the
public has known almost nothing about how this diminutive bureaucrat came to wield such enormous
political power. Until now.”

The full series can be watched here: https://www.dailywire.com/show/fauci-unmasked

The opinions expressed by contributors and/or content partners are their own and do not necessarily
reflect the views of Red Voice Media. Contact us for guidelines on submitting your own commentary.
Red Voice Media would like to make a point of clarification on why we do not refer to any shot related
to COVID-19 as a “vaccine.” According to the CDC, the definition of a vaccine necessitates that said
vaccine have a lasting effect of at least one year in preventing the contraction of the virus or disease
it’s intended to fight. Because all of the COVID-19 shots thus far available have barely offered six
months of protection, and even then not absolute, Red Voice Media has made the decision hereafter to
no longer refer to the Pfizer, Moderna, or Johnson & Johnson substances as vaccinations.
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